
 

 

 

 

   

  As Chair of BMB Thailand, it is my great pleasure meeting you via 
this online platform. This is the 7th edition of our BMB biennial 
conferences. For more than 4 decades, BMB strives to promote growth 
and development of biochemistry and molecular biology in Thailand. The 
section has actively played its role in stimulating knowledge sharing and 
strengthen research in the field. BMB Thailand has been the home of 
Thailand’s Biochemists and Molecular Biologists that fosters 
collaboration for the benefit of our community. Networked with various 
biochemical organizations both local and overseas, we have held several 
symposia, congresses, meetings, seminars, workshops and educational 
events. BMB Thailand also grant awards to outstanding scientists and 
young scientists in the field and sponsors fellowships for young and 
active members to participate in national and international conferences.  

  I, on behalf of BMB Thailand, would like to express our heartfelt 
gratitude to all members of the organizing committee for their 
dedication to organizing this conference. I am also extremely grateful to 
all the plenary speakers, keynote and invited speakers, session chairs,  
co-chairs, reviewers and presentation evaluators for their contribution. 
Finally, I would like to express our warm welcome to all participants for 
joining us in this event. Thank you.  
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